
Ion C. Berry- 
Box 281
Denton, Texas 76201

June 21, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Me, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I’m writing with regard to a newspaper clipping describing your life of 
photography and your work on your latest book on Canion de Chelly. I am very 
interested in the possibility of working under you on this project or any 
other project you have upcoming on the Southwest or any other subject. I am 
very fascinated in, and in learning more about, the peoples and environments 
of the Southwest.

As you can see in the enclosed resume, I have a strong background in the 
areas of photography, motion picture, and television. It greatly interests 
me to be able to document peoples in their native cultures and environments. 
Relocation would be no problem after the end of August when I will complete 
an Master of Science degree in Radio-Television-Film at North Texas State 
University.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if more information is needed. 

Sincerely,

Lon C. _


